DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-0677/P1dn
FROM THE BAB:jld:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

December 19, 2006

ATTN: Representative Schneider

I note that the current language of s. 347.43 (1s) regulates only cars manufactured
after January 1, 1936. It would not appear that there are a significant number of
vehicles more than seventy years of age that are still driven regularly on the highways
of this state, as opposed to the limited special occasion driving permitted when an older
vehicle is registered as an antique. You may wish to consult with DOT to obtain their
recommendation on whether to delete the reference in this section to vehicles
manufactured after January 1, 1936.
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